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I am writing in strong support of the bill to adopt emissions standards as soon as 

possible. To continue to allow gas-powered leaf blowers which emit toxic air pollution 

is irresponsible and reprehensible. For the sake of our health, the health of landscape 

workers, the health of children, and the health of our natural environment, please 

pass this bill.  


